
 

 DUNSTABLE TOWN COUNCIL 

 

 MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF PERSONNEL SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

HELD AT THE COUNCIL CHAMBER, GROVE HOUSE, HIGH STREET NORTH, 

DUNSTABLE 

 

 ON THURSDAY 27 APRIL 2017 

 

 
Present:  Councillors Andy Whayman (Chairman), John Kane and Liz Jones 

   
In Attendance:  Rosemary O’Sullivan (Head of Finance and Support Services) 
 
 
Apologies for Absence: Councillors Claire Meakins-Jell (Vice-Chairman), Peter Hollick, 

Patricia Russell and Pat Staples  
 

1. MEETING DECLARED INQUORATE 

 
 The meeting was declared inquorate.  However as two of the members giving 

apologies had indicated their preferred recipient of the 4th quarter staff award 16/17, 
the majority were in accord and it was agreed that the award be made to Darrin Dolby, 
Town Centre Janitor. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


